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Cary Woman'’s Club Pollinator Garden
Volunteers — Lois and Deborah in
their COVID=19 face masks bid the
garden farewell for the summer.

Lois also bids farewell to Deborah as
she is leaving Cary to move to Maine.
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Male and female Monarch butterflies are enjoying
feasting on the Thithonia. Male is the one with two
small dots on lines near the body, at the lower end of
wings. Female looks like her lines were added with
darker eyeliner.




